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R,achel Carson State Office Building 
P. 0. Box 8464 

Harrisburg, PA 17105-8464 
August 26,2008 

Bureau of Regulatory Counsel 

Via Telefax 505- 766-608 7 and Regular Mm? 

J. Douglas Dixon 
Vice President, Senior Relationship Manager 
Wells Fargo Bank, N.A. 
New Mexico Commercial Banking 

200 Lomas Boulevard Northwest 
Albuquerque, NM 87 102 

MAC 4 2  129- 103 

Telephone 71 7-787-7060 
Telecopier 717-783-791 1 

Re: Lionville Laborato?y, Inc., PADEI' License Number 3 7-1 93 78-01; 
Financial Assurance Instruments 

I 
h,, 

Dear Mr. Dixon: 

I have received the original Letter of Credit, dated August 15, 2008 and issued by Wells 
Fargo Bank, N.A., which was submittlzd by you on behalf of Lionville Laboratory, Inc. 
(Pennsylvania Department of Environmen tal Protection Radiation Materials License Number 37- 
19378-01). I have reviewed the financial assurance documents submitted; the Letter of Credit is 
acceptable and the financial assurance for Lionville Laboratory, Inc. is approved at this time. By 
copy of this letter, I am notifying the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) that the financial 
assurance instruments Lionville Laboratory, Inc. currently has on file with the NRC should be 
cancelled and returned to the licensee as s3on as possible. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Very truly yours, z LT 
Richard S. Morrison 
Assistant Counsel 

cc: James Dwyer (NRC) 
Sheryl Villar (NRC) 
Ron H a m  (PADEP) 
Carla Hoffman (PADEP) 
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